
Attention payette national forest supervisor, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. 

They've volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The 

company's track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

I have reviewed the Plan of Restoration and Operations and I believe the Stibnite Gold Project is an 

opportunity to repair the environment and bring an economic boost to the community. As proposed 

in Alternative 2, the project finances environmental reclamation and provides the workforce and 

resources necessary to complete it. If Midas Gold isn't allowed to move forward with its plan, this 

area in Idaho's backcountry will continue to suffer. Currently, salmon are being blocked from their 

native spawning grounds and hundreds of tons of sediment are pouring into the watershed each 

year. It is time to address these issues and Midas Gold has the right plan to do it. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural 

Idaho and still provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. I 

highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project, following alternative 2. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Name: Travis Gilbert 


